Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Florida Real Estate Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Karen Stauber. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Sections 475.15 and 475.161, Florida Statutes as they apply to the petitioner.
The petitioner seeks the Commission’s interpretation of Sections 475.15 and 475.161, Florida Statutes, with regard to the sales commission paid to her.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lori Crawford, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 West Robinson Street, N801, Orlando, FL 32801, (850)487-1395, lori.crawford@myfloridalicense.com.
